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Access the key features
 from the Main Menu



Start a new 
steril ization cycle by
 clicking on Steril ize

 in the main menu.



Choose the autoclave
 to run the 

steril ization cycle.



Add the Articles to the
Autoclave based on the

Category



Select the Item to
Steril ize from the
Customised List



Follow the Validations
provided



Add Biological  Indicator
 to the Autoclave



Successfully Load the
Autoclave with the

selected items



Click on Print Label to
print label(s)  

for the Items added
 to the Autoclave 



User can Remove or Add
Items, Update BI Lot

Number and Start a Cycle



Confirm the Cycle Details
for the Load to get started



View the Autoclave Load
Details  in Real-Time



User can Add values for
Temperature,

 Pressure,  
and Cycle Duration 

and 
Capture the Image



User can Finish the
Load by adding the

Result and Certifying
the Items



Select to Record Test
Results of Biological

Indicator



Click on the Autoclave
name to select and
Record BI Results



Save the BI Result  by
capturing an image
and recording the

growth of Control  and
Test vials



Click on Use Instruments to
Record and Return Items 



Enter the Control  Number 
to add Items 

for Use or Return 



Click on OK to 
Confirm and Record 

the Control  Numbers 
into the Patient File



Select Check Status to 
view the status of Items 



Enter the Control  Number
to view the Current Status

of that Item 



Select the Get Report 
button to View and Email  

the Details  of an Item



Enter the Control  Number
and Click Ok



The user can View the
recorded details  and Email

the report as needed



EMAIL

+1-833-444-6116

info@reprolog.net

PHONE

Scan the QR Code 
 to book a Demo


